
 

 
 

 

 

8th March 2024 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  

 
Greenacres Building Update 
We had been planning to carry out repairs to our Greenacres building during the Easter holidays.  I am sorry 
to be sharing the news that we have now been advised that we need to bring this forward and it will take 
longer than two weeks. 
 

I have therefore made the extremely difficult decision to begin those works a week before the official start of 
the Easter holidays.  This means that there will be a partial closure of the school from 18th March to 12th 
April (one week either side of the Easter holidays). 
 

We will keep you fully informed once the works begin. 
 

Year 6 pupils will be relocating to Landau Forte Academy Amington who are supporting us by providing a 
lovely space for our children to continue their learning.  This is particularly important so as not to disrupt such 
a crucial learning period and their preparation for SATs.  All Year 6 children will be in school each day. 
 

We will be holding a parents’ evening for Year 6 pupils on 14th March, and timings of this event will be 
circulated separately.  The meeting will be held at Amington. 
 

For all other pupils, remote learning will be in operation during the periods between 18th March to 22nd 
March and 8th April to 12th April.   
 

However, we will be able to offer a limited number of places to those parents who are unable to make any 
other provision for their children during these weeks and will also offer Hive provision for these children if 
required.  This will be offered to working parents and whilst we will endeavour to support everyone as far as 
possible, we have limited resources during these weeks.  If your child is in YR through to Yr 5 and you require 
a place, please complete the form using the link below. It is one form per child. The deadline for this will be 
Monday 11th March at 3.00pm. 

https://forms.office.com/e/bYiti8cWHM 

During the week beginning 11th March we will send out further information about the timings of the day and 
practical arrangements for remote learning.  We will also send out details about accessing support for the 
children who are entitled to free school meals. 
 

Please note the Hive Holiday Club will operate as planned, for those already booked in, for the Easter 
holidays - 25th – 28th March.  Further information will follow. 
 

Please be assured that we have not taken this decision lightly and we appreciate the disruption it will mean 
for some families.  However, our first priority will always be keeping children and staff safe, therefore, we 
need to start these works as quickly as possible. 
 

Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Louise Bridge, Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/bYiti8cWHM

